
 

Letter of study termination 
 
 
 
 
Bresso (Milan), 30/07/2021 
 

 

RE: Clinical study PrefoDIP " Evaluation of the effect exerted by 5-
methyltetrahydrofolate (5-MTHF) and folic acid in postmenopausal women" 
EudraCT Number 2011-005666-37. 
 
 
Dear Sirs, 

We are writing to inform you that the sponsor Zambon SpA has decided to prematurely 
end the PrefoDIP clinical trial of PREFOLIC (5-methyltetrahydrofolate). The premature 
end of the study is based on the voluntary, business-related decision of the sponsor. 

Nevertheless, Zambon remains committed to evaluating the effects of different forms 
of folates on cardiovascular risk factors in postmenopausal patients. 

If you have any questions or require additional information, please contact Valentina 
Vaja, email: Valentina.Vaja@ZambonGroup.com. 
 
 
We are asking for your kind relevant actions.  

Kindest regards, 

 
 
Valentina Vaja 
Global Head of Scientific Operations 
 
Zambon S.p.A. 



 

 


